
Good evening, Lake Forest High School families. We have a few announcements for you this 
evening. 

First, the nomination period for the Teacher of the Year window is open through March 15. The 
link is included with this message. Please consider nominating a LFHS teacher who has made a 
difference. 

Next, seniors, continue to check Major Clarity for current scholarships under “Show only local 
scholarships.” The Felton alumni scholarship deadline has been extended to March 11 and 
there are additional scholarships. In reference to the yearbook, senior and business 
advertisements are available for purchase through March 15. 

Juniors, the school-day SAT is scheduled for March 23, at LFHS. Please review the previously 
sent letter so that you are prepared for this day. All juniors are expected to be in school on 
March 23. It is an asynchronous day for all other grades.  

Finally, looking ahead, school is closed for students on Monday, March 7 due to a professional 
development day. 

That is all we have for you this evening. Thank you and have a good night. 

  

Purchase Your Yearbook Here Enter code 4784 when prompted 

Teacher of the Year Form 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11Pz5yqo88BQTvAlaeMbrIBHLr2mD8pu9mvRipUKtAK0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11Pz5yqo88BQTvAlaeMbrIBHLr2mD8pu9mvRipUKtAK0/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmhfQUnnFsRAuUAvk0RZWRcv91QU6-nN1ldFPVP_XImxW8RQ/viewform

